
New  Project  for  London
Borough of Southwark
We have just been awarded the Walworth Door Entry project for
the London Borough of Southwark. We will be installing door
entry  systems  to  several  residential  blocks  across  the
Walworth area of Southwark. These works are planned to take 40
weeks and will start imminently.
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